
From: Alan Scholan 
Sent: 07 June 2021 16:52 
To: Sharon Groth   
Subject: Re: Directional sign for Witney Town Bowls Club 
 

 
….. Can I now turn to the issue of the entrance gates....... I've attached photos of the double 
and single entrance gates to the bowls club and, for comparison, the same combination of 
gates into the tennis courts; the difference in standard is very obvious. Could you make the 
point to the Leisure and Parks committee that the bowls gates are not only a bad advert for 
the Council but look anything but secure. May we ask please that the bowls gates are 
upgraded to the same specification as the tennis courts gates. Happy to provide any more 
information or to attend the relevant committee meeting. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Alan Scholan. 
 


